

The Young Men & Women's Hebrew Association

315 S. BELLEFIELD AVENUE

MAYFLOWER 1-6500

June 8, 1954

Mr. Samuel Rosenberg 2721 Mt. Royal Rd. Pittsburgh 17, Pa.

Dear Sam,

Although we publicly celebrated your long years of service to the Educational Center, I guess the greatest tribute is the feelings that your students have for you year after year and how we in the Educational Center office feel about you.

You are, of course, our proudest possession and we wish you, at the end of another successful season, many years of good health, personal happiness, family pleasure and a continuation of the great record that you have built as the prime teacher of painting and drawing.

Best regards to Libbie and Murray and his family. A happy summer to all of you. And the happy anticipation of another successful season in the fall.

Sincerely yours,

Morton Rosenbaum, Director Isaac Seder Educational Center

MR:ftk encl.

THE OPEN DOOR TO A FULLER LIFE